naulascobev@newmadridcounty.net Wed, Jul 6 10:12 AM

~ Re: Re: Pauline Williams

Teala,

Hippa Rights and the basic right to privacy. It is all over the internet so you will be able to look it up. |
ask once again, please remove the prictures and your mother's last name. Thank you.

Paula

On Tue, 5 Jul 2016 21:24:53 +0000, 7mainzer@gmail.com wrote:

Paula,
Please send me written documentation of the law that you are accusing me of violating.
Thank you, Teala

Sent from Windows Mail

From: paulascobey@newmadridcounty.net
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 9:30 AM
To: The Mainzer Family

Teala,

It has came to my attention that you created a web site entitled "Justice For Pauline". As Ms.
Pauline's guardian and conservator, | am requesting that you remove all pictures of Pauline from this
web site and to further remove Ms. Pauline's last name "Williams". This is in total violation of her
Hippa Rights to use her name and post her pictures without her permission and in this case, without
my permission as her guardian. Please remove her last name and pictures immediately.

Should you have any questions, please contact me.

Paula



